
                                                                                                                                                                     04-10-2025 

 

NOTIFICATION 

(FOR BA 1ST SEMESTER STUDENTS, 2025-26) 

H.N.B. GARHWAL UNIVERSITY (A CENTRAL UNIVERSITY) 

SRINAGAR, GARHWAL 

 

 

In response to students’ requests, it is to inform BA 1st semester students that an opportunity for 

subject change will be provided, subject to seat availability in the desired subjects. Students must 

ensure their presence on 06-10-2025 at 2:30 pm. 

 

- Date: 06-10-2025 

- Reporting Time: 2:30 PM 

- Venue: Dean's Office 

 

❖ Please note that no requests for subject change will be entertained after the specified date, as 

classes have already commenced. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Convener, 

 Admission Committee,  

BA First Year, 2025-26 


